
                                                February 25, 2020  
 To all faculty, staff and students  
 

Measures concerning the new coronavirus (COVID-19) 
 
We update information about measures concerning the new coronavirus (COVID-19) on 

the NAIST page listed below and we have received an announcement from the Ministry of 
Health, Labor and Welfare about updates concerning ‘how to judge when you should seek 
professional medical opinions or medical treatment related to the new coronavirus (COVID-
19)’ and ‘prevention of the spreading of the new coronavirus (COVID-19).’  
While this information is only in Japanese, we ask that you keep up-to-date of the latest 

information and developments, and take care to prevent the spreading of the new coronavirus 
(COVID-19).  
 
 NAIST measures concerning the new coronavirus (COVID-19)  
 http://www.naist.jp/en/news/2020/02/006735.html  
 
‘How to judge when you should seek professional medical opinions or medical treatment 

related to the new coronavirus (COVID-19)’ (Ministry of Health, Labor and Welfare)  
https://www.mhlw.go.jp/content/10900000/000596905.pdf  
 
‘Prevention of the spreading of the new coronavirus (COVID-19).’ 
 (Ministry of Health, Labor and Welfare)  
 https://www.mhlw.go.jp/content/10900000/000596861.pdf  
 
 
YOKOYA Naokazu  
Head, Crisis Measures Headquarters  
 
For inquiries:  
Crisis Measures Headquarters  
Planning and General Affairs Division Mr. Ueda, Mr. Kamon  
Phone number: 0743-72-5024 E-mail: somu@ad.naist.jp 
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